

## **PTA Weekly News**

We hope you all enjoyed the half-term break with your families. Thank you to those who came to our PTA Meeting this week where we mainly discussed the upcoming Summer Fair. This planned for Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July and will be our first big fundraising event for quite some time! If you are able to offer any support or help, we'd love to hear from you.



## **New Partnership**

Following a meeting this week we are excited to announce a new partnership with énergie Fitness, a new gym coming to Ashford very soon!

Keep an eye out for updates about the exciting things to come and remember to follow both the PTA and énergie Fitness on social media for all the latest.

We'd like to thank énergie Fitness for reaching out to us as their nearest school and look forward to working together and building a great relationship.

Our quarterly Newsletter is due out very soon and will give you an update on all our fundraising successes this year so far. Also coming soon... details of our Mother's Day Event and Spring Disco.



## Contact us via email at:

clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com and find us on Facebook and Instagram @clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop; <a href="https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/">https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/</a>

Have you seen our new noticeboard yet? We will be regularly updating that too.